SENSITIVE

Dr Robert Peel Consultant Nephrologist Raigmore Hospital Old Perth Road INVERNESS IV2 3UJ Tel: 01463 705623 libby.finayson@nhs.net



William W Marshall Treasurer Portree Parish Church Somerled Square PORTREE Isle of Skye IV51 9EH

Our Ref: Date Typed RP/LF 29 October 2021

Dear William

On behalf of all the staff and patients at the Renal Unit in Broadford can I thank you and the parishioners for the extremely generous donation of £721 collected at the Harvest Thanksgiving Service. This will be placed in the Renal Unit Endowment Fund and specifically hypothecated to the Broadford Renal Unit.

As you may be aware that the current unit is likely to move into the new hospital within the coming year. We will use this money to try and improve the environment for the patients attending so regularly for their lifesaving treatment.

Anything we can do to make the lives of our dialysis patients easier is most welcome and your parishioners generosity will go a significant way to helping us achieve this.

Once again can I thank you for the very generous donation and your kind words.

With all our best wishes.

Yours sincerely

Dr Robert Peel

Consultant Nephrologist

